
 

 

FRIENDS OF DEPTFORD PARK SCHOOL PTA 

 

We have a new Parent Teacher and Friends Association and we need your help. Whether you 
can spare 15 mins or a couple of hours now and then; your ideas and skills are invaluable. 

Can you cook, sew or knit? Maybe you have green fingers? Could you man a table at a school 
fair or on Carnival Day? 

Friends of Deptford Park School PTA is looking for volunteers to help with fundraising for the 
“added” equipment and extra-curricular trips and visits that can enrich your child’s education 

and life experiences. 
We welcome your suggestions!           Please join us for a cup of tea and a chat.  

Pre-school children are welcome. 
            

 
 

Our first meeting is on 
THURSDAY 9th JANUARY 

at 9AM 
in COPPER CLASS 

Email: 

friendsofdeptfordpark@deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk 

 


